
St Sampson’s Church Newsletter October 2019 

If you would like any item put into the newsletter, please send to  Sharon Smith at 54 Pittsfield, Cricklade, 

SN66AW or Tel: 01793 751375 or use Contact Us on the website.                                                                                          

Items for next newsletter by Friday 19 October, please. 

Sunday Services at St Sampson’s October 2019 

6th      8.00am   BCP Communion Service   10.00am   Communion Service   4.00pm   Informal Worship Social 

(phone Sarah Smith for details 01793 751366)                                                                                                                   

13th    8.00am   BCP Communion Service   10.00am   Communion Service   4.00pm   Informal Worship                                                                          

6.30pm   Evensong                                                                                                                                                                 

20th    8.00am   All Age Communion Service   10.00am  Upper Thames Group Service  4.00pm   Informal 

Worship            6.30pm  Something Different                                                                                                                                                   

27th    8.00am   BCP Communion Service   10.00am   Morning Worship  4.00pm   Informal  Worship                                                                                                    

6.30pm  Evensong  

Holy Communion on Thursdays in October                                                                                                                                    
3rd   11.00am Ashton Keynes, 10th 10.00am Heberden House, 17th after Morning Prayer (approx. 9.15am                                                     
24th 10.00am St Sampson’s Church.  

Bristol Uganda Link - Sunday 6th October. Visit of the Anglican Youth Fellowship Choir from Uganda 
Join them for worship at Kington Langley Church at 10.30am and Malmesbury Abbey at 4pm. Celebrating 50 
years of the Bristol/Uganda link.  

Foodbank Volunteers 
Thank you to everyone who kindly donated to the Foodbank box at the Harvest Service.   

We are holding another open evening on Thursday 3rd October at the United Church, Calcutt Street between 
6pm and 8pm.  Please drop by to find out about the volunteer roles for the Cricklade Foodbank. 

Foodbanks are there for individuals and families in crisis who need to have food in their homes. It is also there 
to support people to fill in necessary forms. We are opening on the first Wednesday in November. It will be 
held at the United Church every Wednesday morning.  Even if you are not available on Wednesday mornings 
there are numerous roles which can be carried out on other days of the week, including the weekend. You are 
not committing to anything by coming along and just showing an interest. It would be great to see you. Thank 
you. Reanne                                           
                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
USPG Elephants                                                   
Thank you to everyone for your donations in April, the monies totalled £549.85. All our donations go towards 
The Primary Health Care Scheme in S. Malawi. I would like to collect and empty the “Elephants” on 6th October 
and if you are able could you please bring them to St. Sampson’s that day.  Thank you.  Paul Fray   750740 
 
All Souls Service of Remembering 
Our All Souls Service of Remembering for Cricklade and Latton will take place on Sunday 3rd November in           
St Sampson’s Church at 6.30pm.  We will read out the names of those who have departed this life over the last 
year, whose services we have taken and who were associated with Cricklade or Latton.  We will also be happy 
to include the names of anyone else you would like us to remember; it doesn’t matter how long ago your loved 
ones passed away. 
 
There will be a list in St Sampson’s Church on the table just inside the door and a list in the porch at Latton 
Church where you can add the names of people you would like us to include.  
Alternatively, contact Revd Shirley on 07980 548844. 
 
During the service there will be time to reflect and an opportunity, if you would like to, for you to light candles 
in memory of those you love but see no longer.              
There will be a similar service on 26 October at Holy Cross for the parishes of Ashton Keynes and Leigh. 


